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Dear Families,  

We hope you are staying safe in what continues to be very 
challenging times.  
 

We understand that the continued government restrictions, 
including remote and flexible learning, present ongoing 
challenges for students and families. The varying needs of 
families make implementing a program that suits all 
families perfectly, very challenging. 
 
Over our remote journey, we have continued to reflect and 
review our practice. Our remote learning journey has seen 
the program being delivered and evolving since the first 
lockdown in April 2020.  
  

Currently our program includes; 
 

¶ Live daily morning check ins, which are aimed at 
increasing student engagement and may also include an 
outline of required tasks 
¶ Live daily explicit teaching sessions  
¶ Teacher instructional videos that support learning 
tasks 
¶ Work/ sharing of learning submissions with teacher 
feedback 
¶ Open post comment feature to enable students to ask 
questions to their teacher throughout the day. 
¶ Bringing back Wellbeing Wednesdays! See more 
information in today's newsletter! 
¶ Continued delivery of intervention programs for 
students of need 
¶ Additional Online resources such as Epic and 
Sunshine online books 
¶ Ongoing support (online, phone calls and emails) for 
children and adults  
  

 

 

 

 

Term 3 Important 

Dates 

 

September 

¶ Friday 17th 

Footy Colours Day 

Please post your photos 

on dojo! 

 

Last day of Term 3, 2.15 

finish 

October 

¶ Monday 4th 

First Day of Term 4 

 

How did you go with the 
mandalas? Here is one of 

mine - send me some 

pictures of yours on Dojo! 
       
 Adults included! 

 

http://www.newcombparkps@vic.edu.au
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All the above pieces have evolved individually on the back of continual self-review and your 
community feedback. Whilst there is no perfect model that caters for the exact needs of every family, 
we continue to be committed to providing a remote program that is flexible and adaptable to the 
needs of our students and manageable for our families. 
 

We know that nothing can replace our students in the classroom with their teachers, learning in a 
dynamic environment where feedback is ongoing and in real time, where students are able to work 
together, engaging frequently with peers and teachers. 
 

We thank you for your ongoing support and tiresome work you are doing at home and are 
always here to support  you, your child and the home learning program. 
  
Student and Family Wellbeing 

In supporting students and families, we are bringing back Wellbeing Wednesdays and have 
included an example in today's newsletter. 
  

We know that the current climate creates many challenges for families so please explore these 
resources when in need. One of the best resources at times can be reaching out via Dojo, phone or 
email personally. We find it extremely useful having the opportunity to work with families one on one. 
This enables us to work through specific challenges or concerns on a more personal level, which we 
encourage families in need to reach out with. 
We hope that these resources are beneficial for families and encourage you to contact us if there is 
something specific you may be looking for in this space. 
  
Parent Opinion Survey 

All families should have received a personal link to the 2021 parent opinion survey. These surveys 
are an important data set when planning out key objectives throughout the school. This survey will 
close on Friday 3rd September and we encourage those families who have not completed this survey 
to take the time to do so. 
  
Camps 

Recent lockdowns and restrictions have made the running of extra curricular events such as camps, 
excursions and swimming programs very challenging. At present we are working through a number of 
matters with these programs and have unfortunately had to cancel or reschedule them (where we 
can). 
As it stands we have not been able to reschedule the Grade 4/5/6 camp and we have had to 
cancel the camp this year. The ability to reschedule events will be very much dependent on 
available dates and where these dates fall within the school calendar. Much effort is being made to 
ensure these events go ahead, however there are certain things out of our control. Please be assured 
that if a paid event is to be cancelled that all families will receive a full refund. 
 

I hope you have all managed to get out in the sunshine this week and take some big deep breaths.   
 

We are all in this together and we will get through this together! 
 

 
 

Have a great week everyone, 

Carly Stafford 

http://www.newcombparkps@vic.edu.au
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App ð Smiling Mind 

 

http://www.newcombparkps@vic.edu.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.smilingmind.com.au%2Fsmiling-mind-app&data=04%7C01%7CAmanda.Drake%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7f6defa26eaf42a46e3b08d96dabe63f%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637661407329978096%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=LMQuM84wwb3XkSGJuhffXTurh2Q8tcEakBzcsdAmV4I%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.smilingmind.com.au%2Fsmiling-mind-app&data=04%7C01%7CAmanda.Drake%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7f6defa26eaf42a46e3b08d96dabe63f%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637661407329978096%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=LMQuM84wwb3XkSGJuhffXTurh2Q8tcEakBzcsdAmV4I%3D&reserved=0
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Please use this guide for any additional services and support available to our community. 
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Itôs been wonderful to see our numbers growing in Kelly Club!  This will ensure that we are able to 

keep this great program running.  

If you are interested in enrolling your child/children in Kelly Club, please collect an enrolment form 

from the front office or alternatively come in and see Hannah in the Kelly Club room after school.  

¶ Our program runs from 3.15pm ï 6.00pm every afternoon, except public holidays  

¶ Hannah (Program Coordinator and Educator) can be contacted from 2.45pm on 0448 058 160 

¶ Bookings can be made at any time prior to 3.00pm of the same afternoon 

¶ Cancellations need to be notified with 24 hoursô notice to avoid a fee 

¶ We appreciate your support and assistance with this. 

 Looking forward to seeing you at Kelly Club soon! J  

 

 

NEWCOMB POWER NETSETGO - TERM 4 

 

NetSetGO is the best way for girls and boys aged 5 to 10 to have fun with their friends, keep active 

and learn the basic skills of netball in a safe and social environment.  

 

Net - Activity/Skills - Boys & Girls Aged 5 & 6 

 

Set - Skills/Competition - Boys & Girls Aged 7 & 8 

 

GO - Competition - Boys and Girls Aged 9 & 10 

 

Monday nights 5:15 - 6:00 

Starting 4th October 

8 Week Program 

Free to participate 

 

To register your child please send an email to npfncjuniorfootball@gmail.com  

http://www.newcombparkps@vic.edu.au
mailto:npfncjuniorfootball@gmail.com


 
www.newcombparkps@vic.edu.au   Term 3  Week 8, Thu rsday 2 September . 

 
 

Here are some snap shots of  how home learning looks! 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Good morning! 3/4W 

How long are your necks???  2/3LR 

          5/6 W Art projects 

http://www.newcombparkps@vic.edu.au
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Having lots of fun.. 
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